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In this day and age I find it hard to believe that we would make it harder to build more solar energy as quick as possible. I hope
that there can be a new application process that can be developed to ensure that all environmental concerns are taken into
consideration before allowing the construction of new solar facilities. This being said we should be doing everything we can to
entice private industry to invest more into new renewable sources of power,


